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JOINT STATEMENT 
  

AGED CARE SECTOR WELCOMES ADDITIONAL SUPPORT BUT MORE WILL BE NEEDED 
  
An alliance of aged care industry bodies has welcomed additional support for the sector announced today 
by the Federal Government but says it falls short of what will be required to maintain all of the essential 
aged care services needed during COVID-19. 
  
Our sector is at the frontline of a major public health crisis and the sector will soon make a joint proposal to 
the Government, outlining the further measures required to guarantee that care for older Australians does 
not suffer further through the pandemic. 
  
The sector is already under significant financial distress that needs to be addressed.   
 
A new report from StewartBrown shows that ongoing financial pressure now sees 56 per cent of residential 
care facilities operating at a loss.  
  
The impact of COVID-19 is adding significantly more financial and operational pressure on providers as 
they do all they can to protect older Australians in care. 
  
These financial risks are as real as the challenges faced by airlines, tourism and hospitality.  
 
We are relieved that the Government has acknowledged the critical role aged care needs to play in 
response to COVID-19 and we are appreciative of the support provided so far. 
 
This includes the Government recognising aged care workers are on the front line in response to COVID-

19, protecting the most vulnerable. 

We welcome Government’s recognition of aged care as an essential service, by giving our workers 

prioritised access to diagnostic testing if the need arises.  

Providers of aged care services are focused on making sure that the older people in our care are well 
protected from the pandemic and are receiving the best quality of care. 
 
Further aged care support measures will be needed so that the sector can maintain a sustained campaign 
to protect older Australians in care.  
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MEDIA CONTACTS 

Aged and Community Services Australia 
Peter Stahel 0408 584 439  
 
Aged Care Guild 
Shannon Rennie Communications Manager  0431 309 694 Shannon.rennie@agedcareguild.com.au  
 
Anglicare Australia 
Kasy Chambers Executive Director 02 6230 1775  Kasy.chambers@anglicare.asn.au  
 
Baptist Care Australia 
Nicole Hornsby Executive Director 0402 893 672 nicole.hornsby@baptistcareaustralia.org.au  
 
Leading Age Services Australia 
Nick Way 0419 835 449 nickw@lasa.asn.au  
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